

5th July 2024 Summer Term Week 37

adventures at Steeton Primary School this week.

- · For months, Mrs Kennedy has been spearheading our application for The Silver Healthy Minds Charter Mark. On Tuesday, she took Mrs West and Felicity to collect our award. We are so proud of all the work we do to support our children, families and staff and we thoroughly deserve this accolade! Well done to us - gold next year!
- · The week has flown by extremely quickly this week. In assembly on Monday, we talked about British Values and also celebrated many of our sporting achievements over the last few weeks.
- Year 6 are working very hard on their end of year celebrations and successes. They have spent time completing their scrapbooks, planning the residential and preparing their leavers' assembly.
- On Tuesday, Year 5 spent the day at South Craven. They took part in a variety of different activities and the staff were very proud of each and every one of them for the way in which they represented Steeton Primary
- · On Thursday, we had a non-uniform day and we were inundated with chocolate! Thank you to everyone who donated something. On Sunday, we will be at the Steeton Duck Day, holding a chocolate tombola stall. All the chocolate will be raffled and the proceeds will go into school funds. We will see you there from 1:30pm children are singing at 3pm.
- · Tomorrow is a big day for a group of governors, staff, parents and friends of school. For months, we have been planning and fundraising for our, 'Walk to Play' walk. We are leaving school at 6am to walk a 37 mile round trip, returning by 10pm. It's a really big task - but we are definitely up for it! Thank you to everyone who has made a donation. very single penny will go towards our school playground renovation. There is still time to support us - the link is on the next page of this newsletter. Special thanks to the congregation of St. Stephen's church who donated £100. Rev. Dr. Sally Pickering visited earlier in the week with the kind donation.
- Check out, 'Cheryl's Treasures and Treats' on Facebook. They are a sweet treat delivery service with free delivery. They are supporting us with our sourcing of sweets for Fridays, which means that more proceeds go back into school for the children.



Next week, we have a seaside-themed lunch on Tuesday and next Friday is the first of our transition days where children will meet their new teacher and spend time in their new surroundings. As always, look out for pings which will give you all the information you need to know.

Warwick Thompson Aniyah Tahir

Abdur Rehman Raj

Aaira-Haleema Hanif

Oscar Gott Kian Bulcock

Amelia Javed

Zoyah Murtaza

Hajrah Abbas

Zara Noor

Zaynah Abbas



Exciting Grab Bag News.... If you order a grab bag, bring your own cup or bottle from home for free juice refills daily! Starting Wednesday 10th July



Diary Dates ...

12/07/24 - Transition Day

15/07/24-16/07/24- Transition days

15/07/24 - Year 6 stay safe trip

17/07/24-19/07/24- Year 6 Residential

17/07/24 - KSI Sutton Park Trip













Thanks to your kind donations, we have already raised

towards our £5,000 goal.

This is completely amazingthank you to every single kind donation. The walk is tomorrow and we are all looking forward to the challenge beginning at 6am ...

Huge thanks to our parent governor, Drew Millward, who has produced the amazing artwork for our campaign!





https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/ Steeton Primary Play? utm term = Rze6bMN8w

